
With news and information constantly changing in regards to the COVID-19 
pandemic, BerryLine is planning to remain open as safety and common 
sense dictates. The health and safety of our team and customers are of the 
utmost importance and will guide our decisions regarding operations.  

 

We will immediately implement: 

 Frequent hand washing among all team members (as always) 

 Move to contactless credit card use, Apple Pay, Android Pay, etc 

 Consistently sanitizing customer surfaces (tables, iPad, counters, door 
knobs, etc) 

 Provide sanitizing spray and paper towels for customers to spray their 
own tables during busy times 

 Offer new hand sanitizer stations 

 Remove self-serve toppings and water station (available upon request) 

 

Of course any staff member who exhibits any sign of illness will not come to 
work and we will wear gloves always. 

 

Please join us if you are feeling healthy. If you are feeling ill, please do not 
risk exposing our team or other guests to the virus and take care of yourself 
at home. We have been here since 2007 and we will do everything in our 
power to be here when this passes. 

 

Please note: The Mass Ave shop will be closed Friday March 13th and 
possibly March 14th and 15th due to a shortage of employees related to the 
sudden closing of Lesley University. 

 

With much love and appreciation, 
The BerryLine Team 


